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Message from the Guest Editor

Dear Colleagues,

Gynecologic cancers include those that affect the female
reproductive organs, including five major types, namely
ovarian, uterine, cervical, vaginal, and vulvar cancer, as
well as the rare fallopian tube cancer. Research focused on
the molecular characterization of particular types of
cancers provides us with a better understanding of
tumorigenesis as well as the pre-clinical management of
various cancer types. Thus, molecular advancements in
this matter provide us with the chance for advanced
screening tests along with new diagnostic and prognostic
markers. In this Special Issue, we would like to invite you to
submit original research articles and comprehensive
reviews about the recent molecular advancements in the
field of gynecological oncology.
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Message from the Editor-in-Chief

The International Journal of Molecular Sciences (IJMS,
ISSN 1422-0067) is an open access journal, which was
established in 2000. The journal aims to provide a forum
for scholarly research on a range of topics, including
biochemistry, molecular and cell biology, molecular
biophysics, molecular medicine, and all aspects of
molecular research in chemistry. IJMS publishes both
original research and review articles, and regularly
publishes special issues to highlight advances at the
cutting edge of research. We invite you to read recent
articles published in IJMS and consider publishing your
next paper with us.
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